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practical case studies that show you how to solve a broad set of data analysis problems effectively. You’ll learn the
latest versions of pandas, NumPy, IPython, and Jupyter in the process. Written by Wes McKinney, the creator of the
Python pandas project, this book is a practical, modern introduction to data science tools in Python. It’s ideal for
analysts new to Python and for Python programmers new to data science and scientific computing. Data files and related
material are available on GitHub. Use the IPython shell and Jupyter notebook for exploratory computing Learn basic and
advanced features in NumPy (Numerical Python) Get started with data analysis tools in the pandas library Use flexible
tools to load, clean, transform, merge, and reshape data Create informative visualizations with matplotlib Apply the
pandas groupby facility to slice, dice, and summarize datasets Analyze and manipulate regular and irregular time series
data Learn how to solve real-world data analysis problems with thorough, detailed examples
The Linux Programmer's Toolbox John Fusco 2007-03-06 Master the Linux Tools That Will Make You a More Productive,
Effective Programmer The Linux Programmer's Toolbox helps you tap into the vast collection of open source tools
available for GNU/Linux. Author John Fusco systematically describes the most useful tools available on most GNU/Linux
distributions using concise examples that you can easily modify to meet your needs. You'll start by learning the basics
of downloading, building, and installing open source projects. You'll then learn how open source tools are distributed,
and what to look for to avoid wasting time on projects that aren't ready for you. Next, you'll learn the ins and outs
of building your own projects. Fusco also demonstrates what to look for in a text editor, and may even show you a few
new tricks in your favorite text editor. You'll enhance your knowledge of the Linux kernel by learning how it interacts
with your software. Fusco walks you through the fundamentals of the Linux kernel with simple, thought-provoking
examples that illustrate the principles behind the operating system. Then he shows you how to put this knowledge to use
with more advanced tools. He focuses on how to interpret output from tools like sar, vmstat, valgrind, strace, and
apply it to your application; how to take advantage of various programming APIs to develop your own tools; and how to
write code that monitors itself. Next, Fusco covers tools that help you enhance the performance of your software. He
explains the principles behind today's multicore CPUs and demonstrates how to squeeze the most performance from these
systems. Finally, you'll learn tools and techniques to debug your code under any circumstances. Coverage includes
Maximizing productivity with editors, revision control tools, source code browsers, and "beautifiers" Interpreting the
kernel: what your tools are telling you Understanding processes–and the tools available for managing them Tracing and
resolving application bottlenecks with gprof and valgrind Streamlining and automating the documentation process Rapidly
finding help, solutions, and workarounds when you need them Optimizing program code with sar, vmstat, iostat, and other
tools Debugging IPC with shell commands: signals, pipes, sockets, files, and IPC objects Using printf, gdb, and other
essential debugging tools Foreword Preface Acknowledgments About the Author Chapter 1 Downloading and Installing Open
Source Tools Chapter 2 Building from Source Chapter 3 Finding Help Chapter 4 Editing and Maintaining Source Files
Chapter 5 What Every Developer Should Know about the Kernel Chapter 6 Understanding Processes Chapter 7 Communication
between Processes Chapter 8 Debugging IPC with Shell Commands Chapter 9 Performance Tuning Chapter 10 Debugging Index
The Silence and the Scorpion Brian A. Nelson 2010-06 On April 11, 2002, nearly a million Venezuelans marched on the
presidential palace to demand the resignation of President Hugo Chvez, Led by Pedro Carmona and Carlos Ortega, the
opposition represented a cross-section of society furious with Chvez's economic policies, specifically his mishandling
of the Venezuelan oil industry. But as the day progressed, the march turned violent, sparking a military revolt that
led to the temporary ousting of Chvez. Over the ensuing, turbulent 72 hours, Venezuelans would confront the deep
divisions within their society and ultimately decide the best course for their country - and its oil - in the new
century. An exemplary piece of narrative journalism, The Silence and the Scorpion provides rich insight into the
complexities of modern Venezuela.
Asterisk: The Definitive Guide Jim Van Meggelen 2019-06-24 Design a complete Voice over IP (VoIP) or traditional PBX
system with Asterisk, even if you have only basic telecommunications knowledge. This bestselling guide makes it easy
with a detailed roadmap that shows you how to install and configure this open source software, whether you’re upgrading
your existing phone system or starting from scratch. Ideal for Linux administrators, developers, and power users, this
updated fifth edition shows you how to write a basic dialplan step-by-step and brings you up to speed on the features
in Asterisk 16, the latest long-term support release from Digium. You’ll quickly gain working knowledge to build a
simple yet inclusive system. Integrate Asterisk with analog, VoIP, and digital telephony systems Build an interactive
dialplan using best practices for more advanced features Delve into voicemail options such as storing messages in a
database Connect to external services including Google Hangouts, XMPP, and calendars Incorporate Asterisk features and
functions into a relational database to facilitate information sharing Learn how to use Asterisk’s security, call
routing, and faxing features Monitor and control your system with the Asterisk Manager Interface (AMI)
Disguised Weapons 1983
See You Back in Bright Lights William J. Moylan 2019-03-10 Seen through the eyes of an immigrant to rhodesia. Jack
Quinn finds himself captured within a paradox: that of a wonderful country, placed into the unfolding demise of the
british empire, along with rhodesian's inability to come to terms with that. Jack Quinn finds the war is brutal, his
main task is to survive, at all cost.
Noise Channels Peter Krapp 2011 Brings to light the critical role of noise and error in the creative potential of
digital culture
Hollywood on Strike! Jonathan Handel 2011-02-15 It was a Hollywood meltdown ...The Writers Guild went on strike in
2007. The big issue: fees for programs released on new media such as the Internet. The strike was settled one hundred
turbulent days later – but then the Screen Actors Guild spiraled out of control, unwilling to accept the same terms but
unable to muster a second strike. As the national economy collapsed, idled writers and actors sacrificed millions of
dollars in film and TV wages in order to pursue pennies in new media. All told, the turmoil lasted about two years.But
why? Analyzing events as they unfolded, Los Angeles entertainment attorney and journalist Jonathan Handel lays bare the
contracts, economics and politics swirling behind the paradox of Hollywood labor relations. Handel is a uniquely
qualified guide: a former associate counsel at the Writers Guild, his law practice at TroyGould focuses on new media
and entertainment. He was described as “one of the most-quoted sources on the strike,” and recently taught a course on
entertainment unions and guilds as an adjunct professor at UCLA School of Law. Handel covers entertainment labor as a
Contributing Editor for The Hollywood Reporter and his writing also appears on Forbes.com and the Huffington Post. As a
commentator, Handel has appeared in the media hundreds of times. The 2007-2009 contracts, so hard fought, brought scant
months of labor peace: renegotiations began in 2010, and recur every three years. That makes this book essential
reading for anyone who wants to understand Hollywood in the digital age.
Practical Wisdom in Management Theodore Roosevelt Malloch 2017-09-08 Practical Wisdom in Management is the first indepth case-study book to explore how practical wisdom from spiritual and philosophical traditions inspires corporate
culture and leadership. The outcome of the Practical Wisdom Initiative, between The Academy of Business in Society
(ABIS) and Yale University Center for Faith and Culture, it seeks to construct a bridge between the worlds of
management and the spiritual and philosophical traditions. Covering ten major worldwide religions, Theodore Malloch
provides an overview of the practical wisdom of the major faith traditions for management. It includes case studies of
over twenty multinational corporations focusing on their values, spiritual inspiration and business strategy. It
features case studies on corporations including: Ascension Health; Michelin; DANONE Group, Walmart; TOMS; Marriott;
HSBC; Four Seasons; Guangzhou Eversunny Trading and Toyota. It is essential reading for business leaders, researchers
and students of business ethics and spirituality courses and includes full teaching guidance.
Lady Gaga and the Sociology of Fame Mathieu Deflem 2016-11-30 This book investigates the stardom of Lady Gaga within a
cultural-sociological framework. Resisting a reductionist perspective of fame as a commodity, Mathieu Deflem offers an
empirical examination of the social conditions that informed Lady Gaga’s rise to fame. The book delves into topics such
as the marketing of Lady Gaga; the legal issues that have dogged her career; the media; her audience; her activism;
issues of sex, gender, and sexuality; and Lady Gaga’s unique artistry. By training a spotlight on this singular pop
icon, Lady Gaga and the Sociology of Fame invites readers to consider the nature of stardom in an age of celebrity.
Corporate Governance Robert A. G. Monks 2003-12-19 In the wake of the dramatic series of corporate meltdowns: Enron;
Tyco; Adelphia; WorldCom; the timely new edition of this successful text provides students and business professionals
with a welcome update of the key issues facing managers, boards of directors, investors, and shareholders. In addition
to its authoritative overview of the history, the myth and the reality of corporate governance, this new edition has
been updated to include: analysis of the latest cases of corporate disaster; An overview of corporate governance
guidelines and codes of practice in developing and emerging markets new cases: Adelphia; Arthur Andersen; Tyco
Laboratories; Worldcom; Gerstner's pay packet at IBM Once again in the new edition of their textbook, Robert A. G.
Monks and Nell Minow show clearly the role of corporate governance in making sure the right questions are asked and the
necessary checks and balances in place to protect the long-term, sustainable value of the enterprise. A CD-ROM
containing a comprehensive case study of the Enron collapse, complete with senate hearings and video footage,
accompanies the text. Further lecturer resources and links are available at www.blackwellpublishing.com/monks
Going off the Rails John Plender 2003-07-07 The capitalist model was developed in the 19th century and recent events
have shown the difficulties of adapting this to the demands of the 21st century, in which human and social capital are
of far greater importance than physical capital. In Going off the Rails, John Plender shows how corporate scandals,
inflated boardroom pay, corporate governance disciplines and outmoded accountancy conventions have stretched the AngloAmerican model to its limit and what the effects of this might be on globalisation and the capital markets.
Cyber Disobedience Jeff Shantz 2014-11-28 Few activities have captured the contemporary popular imagination as hacking
and online activism, from Anonymous and beyond. Few political ideas have gained more notoriety recently than anarchism.
Yet both remain misunderstood and much maligned. /Cyber Disobedience/ provides the most engaging and detailed analysis
of online civil disobedience and anarchism today.
The Routledge Handbook of Disability in Southern Africa Tsitsi Chataika 2018-07-27 This comprehensive ground-breaking
southern African-centred collection spans the breadth of disability research and practice. Reputable and emerging
scholars, together with disability advocates adopt a critical and interdisciplinary stance to prove, challenge and
shift commonly held social understanding of disability in traditional discourses, frontiers and practices in prominent
areas such as inter/national development, disability studies, education, culture, health, religion, gender, sports,
tourism, ICT, theatre, media , housing and legislation. This handbook provides a body of interdisciplinary analyses
suitable for the development of disability studies in southern Africa. Through drawing upon and introducing resources
from several disciplines, theoretical perspectives and personal narratives from disability activists, it reflects on
disability and sustainable development in southern Africa. It also addresses a clear need to bring together
interdisciplinary perspectives and narratives on disability and sustainable development in ways that do not undermine
disability politics advanced by disabled people across the world. The handbook further acknowledges and builds upon the
huge body of literature that understands the social, cultural, educational, psychological, economic, historical and
political facets of the exclusion of disabled people. The handbook covers the following broad themes: • Disability
inclusion, ICT and sustainable development • Access to education, from early childhood development up to higher
education • Disability, employment, entrepreneurship and community-based rehabilitation • Religion, gender and
parenthood • Tourism, sports and accessibility • Compelling narratives from disability activists on societal attitudes
toward disability, media advocacy, accessible housing and social exclusion. Thus, this much-awaited handbook provides
students, academics, practitioners, development partners, policy makers and activists with an authoritative framework
for critical thinking and debates that inform policy and practice in incomparable ways, with the view to promoting
inclusive and sustainable development.
Ancient Philosophy of the Self Pauliina Remes 2008-08-26 Pauliina Remes and Juha Sihvola In the course of history,
philosophers have given an impressive variety of answers to the question, “What is self?” Some of them have even argued
that there is no such thing at all. This volume explores the various ways in which selfhood was approached and
conceptualised in antiquity. How did the ancients understand what it is that I am, fundamentally, as an acting and
affected subject, interpreting the world around me, being distinct from others like and unlike me? The authors hilight the attempts in ancient philosophical sources to grasp the evasive character of the specifically human presence
in the world. They also describe how the ancient philosophers understood human agents as capable of causing changes and
being affected in and by the world. Attention will be paid to the various ways in which the ancients conceived of human
beings as subjects of reasoning and action, as well as responsible individuals in the moral sphere and in their
relations to other people. The themes of persistence, identity, self-examination and self-improvement recur in many of
these essays. The articles of the collection combine systematic and historical approaches to ancient sources that range
from Socrates to Plotinus and Augustine.
T.A.Z. Hakim Bey 2003-01-01 'Who is Hakim Bey? I love him!' Timothy Leary'Exquisite...' Allen Ginsberg'Hard-line
dada/surrealism' Rudy Rucker'A Blake angel on bad acid' Robert Anton Wilson'Scares the shit out of us' Church of the
SubGeniusThe underground cult bestseller! Essays that redefine the psychogeographical nooks of autonomy. Recipes for

The Routledge Handbook of Disability Activism Maria Berghs 2019-10-28 The onslaught of neoliberalism, austerity
measures and cuts, impact of climate change, protracted conflicts and ongoing refugee crisis, rise of far right and
populist movements have all negatively impacted on disability. Yet, disabled people and their allies are fighting back
and we urgently need to understand how, where and what they are doing, what they feel their challenges are and what
their future needs will be. This comprehensive handbook emphasizes the importance of everyday disability activism and
how activists across the world bring together a wide range of activism tactics and strategies. It also challenges the
activist movements, transnational and emancipatory politics, as well as providing future directions for disability
activism. With contributions from senior and emerging disability activists, academics, students and practitioners from
around the globe, this handbook covers the following broad themes: • Contextualising disability activism in global
activism • Neoliberalism and austerity in the global North • Rights, embodied resistance and disability activism •
Belonging, identity and values: how to create diverse coalitions for rights • Reclaiming social positions, places and
spaces • Social media, support and activism • Campus activism in higher education • Inclusive pedagogies, evidence and
activist practices • Enabling human rights and policy • Challenges facing disability activism The Routledge Handbook of
Disability Activism provides disability activists, students, academics, practitioners, development partners and policy
makers with an authoritative framework for disability activism.
Asterisk: The Definitive Guide Russell Bryant 2013-05-10 Design a complete Voice over IP (VoIP) or traditional PBX
system with Asterisk, even if you have only basic telecommunications knowledge. This bestselling guide makes it easy,
with a detailed roadmap that shows you how to install and configure this open source software, whether you’re upgrading
your existing phone system or starting from scratch. Ideal for Linux administrators, developers, and power users, this
updated edition shows you how to write a basic dialplan step-by-step, and brings you up to speed on the features in
Asterisk 11, the latest long-term support release from Digium. You’ll quickly gain working knowledge to build a simple
yet inclusive system. Integrate Asterisk with analog, VoIP, and digital telephony systems Build an interactive
dialplan, using best practices for more advanced features Delve into voicemail options, such as storing messages in a
database Connect to external services including Google Talk, XMPP, and calendars Incorporate Asterisk features and
functions into a relational database to facilitate information sharing Learn how to use Asterisk’s security, call
routing, and faxing features Monitor and control your system with the Asterisk Manager Interface (AMI) Plan for
expansion by learning tools for building distributed systems
Masters of Disaster Christopher Lehane 2012-12-11 The foolproof guide to damage control from the "masters of disaster"
Whether you're a politician caught with his pants down, a publicly traded company accused of accounting improprieties,
a family-owned restaurant with a lousy Yelp review or just the guy in the corner cubicle who inadvertently pushed
"reply all," a crisis doesn't have to be the make-or-break moment of your career. For those of us that aren't natural
spin doctors, it's hard to resist the impulse to cover your tracks, lie, or act like nothing happened. But resist you
must! In Masters of Disaster, Christopher Lehane and Mark Fabiani, reveal the magic formula you need to take control
when it's your turn to be sucked into the vortex of the modern spin cycle. Covering the ten commandments of damage
control, and based on their work for clients like Bill Clinton, Goldman Sachs and Hollywood studios, the authors
outline the strategies that can make real time news alerts, Twitter trend lines and viral videos work for you rather
against you. Full of both lively personal anecdotes and hard-knuckled straight talk, this is a must-read for anyone who
wants to emerge with their reputation intact.
Professional NoSQL Shashank Tiwari 2011-08-31 A hands-on guide to leveraging NoSQL databases NoSQL databases are an
efficient and powerful tool for storing and manipulating vast quantities of data. Most NoSQL databases scale well as
data grows. In addition, they are often malleable and flexible enough to accommodate semi-structured and sparse data
sets. This comprehensive hands-on guide presents fundamental concepts and practical solutions for getting you ready to
use NoSQL databases. Expert author Shashank Tiwari begins with a helpful introduction on the subject of NoSQL, explains
its characteristics and typical uses, and looks at where it fits in the application stack. Unique insights help you
choose which NoSQL solutions are best for solving your specific data storage needs. Professional NoSQL: Demystifies the
concepts that relate to NoSQL databases, including column-family oriented stores, key/value databases, and document
databases. Delves into installing and configuring a number of NoSQL products and the Hadoop family of products.
Explains ways of storing, accessing, and querying data in NoSQL databases through examples that use MongoDB, HBase,
Cassandra, Redis, CouchDB, Google App Engine Datastore and more. Looks at architecture and internals. Provides
guidelines for optimal usage, performance tuning, and scalable configurations. Presents a number of tools and utilities
relating to NoSQL, distributed platforms, and scalable processing, including Hive, Pig, RRDtool, Nagios, and more.
We Are Anonymous Parmy Olson 2012-06-05 A thrilling, exclusive expose of the hacker collectives Anonymous and LulzSec.
WE ARE ANONYMOUS is the first full account of how a loosely assembled group of hackers scattered across the globe
formed a new kind of insurgency, seized headlines, and tortured the feds-and the ultimate betrayal that would
eventually bring them down. Parmy Olson goes behind the headlines and into the world of Anonymous and LulzSec with
unprecedented access, drawing upon hundreds of conversations with the hackers themselves, including exclusive
interviews with all six core members of LulzSec. In late 2010, thousands of hacktivists joined a mass digital assault
on the websites of VISA, MasterCard, and PayPal to protest their treatment of WikiLeaks. Other targets were wide
ranging-the websites of corporations from Sony Entertainment and Fox to the Vatican and the Church of Scientology were
hacked, defaced, and embarrassed-and the message was that no one was safe. Thousands of user accounts from pornography
websites were released, exposing government employees and military personnel. Although some attacks were perpetrated by
masses of users who were rallied on the message boards of 4Chan, many others were masterminded by a small, tight-knit
group of hackers who formed a splinter group of Anonymous called LulzSec. The legend of Anonymous and LulzSec grew in
the wake of each ambitious hack. But how were they penetrating intricate corporate security systems? Were they
anarchists or activists? Teams or lone wolves? A cabal of skilled hackers or a disorganized bunch of kids? WE ARE
ANONYMOUS delves deep into the internet's underbelly to tell the incredible full story of the global cyber insurgency
movement, and its implications for the future of computer security.
Python Data Analysis - Third Edition Avinash Navlani 2021-02-05 Understand data analysis pipelines using machine
learning algorithms and techniques with this practical guideKey Features* Prepare and clean your data to use it for
exploratory analysis, data manipulation, and data wrangling* Discover supervised, unsupervised, probabilistic, and
Bayesian machine learning methods* Get to grips with graph processing and sentiment analysisBook DescriptionData
analysis enables you to generate value from small and big data by discovering new patterns and trends, and Python is
one of the most popular tools for analyzing a wide variety of data. With this book, you'll get up and running using
Python for data analysis by exploring the different phases and methodologies used in data analysis and learning how to
use modern libraries from the Python ecosystem to create efficient data pipelines.Starting with the essential
statistical and data analysis fundamentals using Python, you'll perform complex data analysis and modeling, data
manipulation, data cleaning, and data visualization using easy-to-follow examples. You'll then understand how to
conduct time series analysis and signal processing using ARMA models. As you advance, you'll get to grips with smart
processing and data analytics using machine learning algorithms such as regression, classification, Principal Component
Analysis (PCA), and clustering. In the concluding chapters, you'll work on real-world examples to analyze textual and
image data using natural language processing (NLP) and image analytics techniques, respectively. Finally, the book will
demonstrate parallel computing using Dask.By the end of this data analysis book, you'll be equipped with the skills you
need to prepare data for analysis and create meaningful data visualizations for forecasting values from data.What you
will learn* Explore data science and its various process models* Perform data manipulation using NumPy and pandas for
aggregating, cleaning, and handling missing values* Create interactive visualizations using Matplotlib, Seaborn, and
Bokeh* Retrieve, process, and store data in a wide range of formats* Understand data preprocessing and feature
engineering using pandas and scikit-learn* Perform time series analysis and signal processing using sunspot cycle data*
Analyze textual data and image data to perform advanced analysis* Get up to speed with parallel computing using DaskWho
this book is forThis book is for data analysts, business analysts, statisticians, and data scientists looking to learn
how to use Python for data analysis. Students and academic faculties will also find this book useful for learning and
teaching Python data analysis using a hands-on approach. A basic understanding of math and working knowledge of the
Python programming language will help you get started with this book.
Malware Forensics Cameron H. Malin 2008-08-08 Malware Forensics: Investigating and Analyzing Malicious Code covers the
complete process of responding to a malicious code incident. Written by authors who have investigated and prosecuted
federal malware cases, this book deals with the emerging and evolving field of live forensics, where investigators
examine a computer system to collect and preserve critical live data that may be lost if the system is shut down.
Unlike other forensic texts that discuss live forensics on a particular operating system, or in a generic context, this
book emphasizes a live forensics and evidence collection methodology on both Windows and Linux operating systems in the
context of identifying and capturing malicious code and evidence of its effect on the compromised system. It is the
first book detailing how to perform live forensic techniques on malicious code. The book gives deep coverage on the
tools and techniques of conducting runtime behavioral malware analysis (such as file, registry, network and port
monitoring) and static code analysis (such as file identification and profiling, strings discovery, armoring/packing
detection, disassembling, debugging), and more. It explores over 150 different tools for malware incident response and
analysis, including forensic tools for preserving and analyzing computer memory. Readers from all educational and
technical backgrounds will benefit from the clear and concise explanations of the applicable legal case law and
statutes covered in every chapter. In addition to the technical topics discussed, this book also offers critical legal
considerations addressing the legal ramifications and requirements governing the subject matter. This book is intended
for system administrators, information security professionals, network personnel, forensic examiners, attorneys, and
law enforcement working with the inner-workings of computer memory and malicious code. * Winner of Best Book Bejtlich
read in 2008! * http://taosecurity.blogspot.com/2008/12/best-book-bejtlich-read-in-2008.html * Authors have
investigated and prosecuted federal malware cases, which allows them to provide unparalleled insight to the reader. *
First book to detail how to perform "live forensic" techniques on malicous code. * In addition to the technical topics
discussed, this book also offers critical legal considerations addressing the legal ramifications and requirements
governing the subject matter
Public Diplomacy and the Politics of Uncertainty Pawel Surowiec 2020-10-26 This edited book explores the multi-layered
relationships between public diplomacy and intensified uncertainties stemming from transnational political trends. It
is the latest wave of political uncertainty that provides the background as well as yields evidence scrutinised by
authors contributing to this book. The book argues that due to a state of perpetual crises, the simultaneity of
diplomatic tensions and new digital modalities of power, international politics increasingly resembles a networked set
of hyper-realities. Embracing multi-polar competition, superpowers such as Russia flex their muscles over their
neighbours; celebrated ‘success stories’ of democratisation – Hungary, Poland and Czechia – move towards illiberal
governance; old players of international politics such as Britain and America re-claim “greatness”, while other states,
like China, adapt expansionist foreign policy goals. The contributors to this book consider the different ways in which
transnational political trends and digitalisation breed uncertainty and shape the practice of public diplomacy.
Neoliberal Subversion of Agrarian Reform 2006
Python Cookbook David Beazley 2013-05-10 If you need help writing programs in Python 3, or want to update older Python
2 code, this book is just the ticket. Packed with practical recipes written and tested with Python 3.3, this unique
cookbook is for experienced Python programmers who want to focus on modern tools and idioms. Inside, you’ll find
complete recipes for more than a dozen topics, covering the core Python language as well as tasks common to a wide
variety of application domains. Each recipe contains code samples you can use in your projects right away, along with a
discussion about how and why the solution works. Topics include: Data Structures and Algorithms Strings and Text
Numbers, Dates, and Times Iterators and Generators Files and I/O Data Encoding and Processing Functions Classes and
Objects Metaprogramming Modules and Packages Network and Web Programming Concurrency Utility Scripting and System
Administration Testing, Debugging, and Exceptions C Extensions
Malware Forensics Field Guide for Windows Systems Cameron H. Malin 2012 Dissecting the dark side of the Internet with
its infectious worms, botnets, rootkits, and Trojan horse programs (known as malware) is a treaterous condition for any
forensic investigator or analyst. Written by information security experts with real-world investigative experience,
Malware Forensics Field Guide for Windows Systems is a "tool" with checklists for specific tasks, case studies of
difficult situations, and expert analyst tips. *A condensed hand-held guide complete with on-the-job tasks and
checklists *Specific for Windows-based systems, the largest running OS in the world *Authors are world-renowned leaders
in investigating and analyzing malicious code
Python for Data Analysis Wes McKinney 2017-09-25 Get complete instructions for manipulating, processing, cleaning, and
crunching datasets in Python. Updated for Python 3.6, the second edition of this hands-on guide is packed with
blog-index-php-2010-08-23-vqr-debacle-hits-today-show

1/2

Downloaded from www.readthehook.com on September 27, 2022 by guest

data mining and machine learning teaches readers everything they need to know to get going, from preparing inputs,
interpreting outputs, evaluating results, to the algorithmic methods at the heart of successful data mining approaches.
Extensive updates reflect the technical changes and modernizations that have taken place in the field since the last
edition, including substantial new chapters on probabilistic methods and on deep learning. Accompanying the book is a
new version of the popular WEKA machine learning software from the University of Waikato. Authors Witten, Frank, Hall,
and Pal include today's techniques coupled with the methods at the leading edge of contemporary research. Please visit
the book companion website at http://www.cs.waikato.ac.nz/ml/weka/book.html It contains Powerpoint slides for Chapters
1-12. This is a very comprehensive teaching resource, with many PPT slides covering each chapter of the book Online
Appendix on the Weka workbench; again a very comprehensive learning aid for the open source software that goes with the
book Table of contents, highlighting the many new sections in the 4th edition, along with reviews of the 1st edition,
errata, etc. Provides a thorough grounding in machine learning concepts, as well as practical advice on applying the
tools and techniques to data mining projects Presents concrete tips and techniques for performance improvement that
work by transforming the input or output in machine learning methods Includes a downloadable WEKA software toolkit, a
comprehensive collection of machine learning algorithms for data mining tasks-in an easy-to-use interactive interface
Includes open-access online courses that introduce practical applications of the material in the book
The Tragedy of Political Science David M. Ricci 1984-01-01 "This book is both a comprehensive review and a thoughtful
critique of the development of political science as an academic discipline in this century. David Ricci eloquently
describes the tragic dilemma of political science in America: when political scholars deal with politics in a
scientific fashion, they reveal facts that contradict democratic expectations; when the same scholars seek to justify
those expectations, their moral arguments carry little professional weight."--Jacket.
Sorts of All Sorts The Mailbox Books Staff 2010-07-01 115 reproducible sorting activities reinforce key literacy, math,
science, and social studies skills. Includes sorting tips, storage suggestions, and sorting mats. 128 pages.
The PLA's Unmanned Aerial Systems - New Capabilities for a New Era of Chinese Military Power Elsa B. Kania 2018-08-10
The Chinese People's Liberation Army (PLA) continues to work diligently on all aspects of their aerospace forces. This
includes areas not only of traditional aircraft, but also in more modern, and some cutting edge, technologies. The UAV
is one area in which the People's Republic of China, and the PLA in specific, has invested significant time and effort.
While we recognize that the term "unmanned" is the common and official term, it is rather misleading in the fact that
humans, at least up until today, still play a critical role in their operations. Nonetheless, we will not buck
convention at this moment, and continue to use "unmanned" for the 'U' in UAV, for this paper. The PRC is the world's
largest producer of UAVs at this time, and captures a vast portion of the commercial market, as well as the military
one. While it is important to keep the commercial aspects in mind, this particular paper will focus on military UAVs,
their development, deployments, and current and potential uses on the battlefield of today and tomorrow. The paper
seeks to serve as a starting point to understand this growing field, and to give analysts a common baseline from which
to work, and from which to judge growth, both rapidity and complexity, in the future.
Hacker, Hoaxer, Whistleblower, Spy Gabriella Coleman 2014-11-04 Here is the ultimate book on the worldwide movement of
hackers, pranksters, and activists that operates under the non-name Anonymous, by the writer the Huffington Post says
“knows all of Anonymous’ deepest, darkest secrets.” Half a dozen years ago, anthropologist Gabriella Coleman set out to
study the rise of this global phenomenon just as some of its members were turning to political protest and dangerous
disruption (before Anonymous shot to fame as a key player in the battles over WikiLeaks, the Arab Spring, and Occupy
Wall Street). She ended up becoming so closely connected to Anonymous that the tricky story of her inside–outside
status as Anon confidante, interpreter, and erstwhile mouthpiece forms one of the themes of this witty and entirely
engrossing book. The narrative brims with details unearthed from within a notoriously mysterious subculture, whose
semi-legendary tricksters—such as Topiary, tflow, Anachaos, and Sabu—emerge as complex, diverse, politically and
culturally sophisticated people. Propelled by years of chats and encounters with a multitude of hackers, including
imprisoned activist Jeremy Hammond and the double agent who helped put him away, Hector Monsegur, Hacker, Hoaxer,
Whistleblower, Spy is filled with insights into the meaning of digital activism and little understood facets of culture
in the Internet age, including the history of “trolling,” the ethics and metaphysics of hacking, and the origins and
manifold meanings of “the lulz.”
Mademoiselle Mori Margaret Roberts 1862
THE MILKWOOD TREE Solange Boccovi
Collaborative Society Dariusz Jemielniak 2020-02-18 How networked technology enables the emergence of a new
collaborative society. Humans are hard-wired for collaboration, and new technologies of communication act as a superamplifier of our natural collaborative mindset. This volume in the MIT Press Essential Knowledge series examines the
emergence of a new kind of social collaboration enabled by networked technologies. This new collaborative society might
be characterized as a series of services and startups that enable peer-to-peer exchanges and interactions though
technology. Some believe that the economic aspects of the new collaboration have the potential to make society more
equitable; others see collaborative communities based on sharing as a cover for social injustice and user exploitation.
The book covers the “sharing economy,” and the hijacking of the term by corporations; different models of peer
production, and motivations to participate; collaborative media production and consumption, the definitions of
“amateur” and “professional,” and the power of memes; hactivism and social movements, including Anonymous and anti-ACTA
protest; collaborative knowledge creation, including citizen science; collaborative self-tracking; and internetmediated social relations, as seen in the use of Instagram, Snapchat, and Tinder. Finally, the book considers the
future of these collaborative tendencies and the disruptions caused by fake news, bots, and other challenges.

poetic terror, anarcho -black magic, post-situ psychotropic surgery, denunciations of spiritual addictions to vapid
infotainment cults -- this is the bastard classic, the watermark impressed upon our minds. Where conscience informs
praxis, and action infects consciousness, T.A.Z. is beginning to worm its way into above-ground culture.This book
offers inspired blasts of writing, from slogans to historical essays, on the need to insert revolutionary happiness
into everyday life through poetic action, and celebrating the radical optimism present in outlaw cultures. It should
appeal to alternative thinkers and punks everywhere, as it celebrates liberation, love and poetic living.The new
edition contains the full text of Chaos: The Broadsheets of Ontological Anarchism, the complete communiques and flyers
of the Association fo Ontological Anarchy, the long essay 'The Temporary Autonomous Zone,' and a new preface by the
author.'A literary masterpiece...' Freedom'A linguistic romp...' Colin Wilson'Fascinating...' William Burroughs
21st-Century Narratives of World History R. Charles Weller 2017-11-06 This book makes a unique and timely contribution
to world/global historical studies and related fields. It places essential world historical frameworks by top scholars
in the field today in clear, direct relation to and conversation with one other, offering them opportunity to enrich,
elucidate and, at times, challenge one another. It thereby aims to: (1) offer world historians opportunity to
critically reflect upon and refine their essential interpretational frameworks, (2) facilitate more effective and
nuanced teaching and learning in and beyond the classroom, (3) provide accessible world historical contexts for
specialized areas of historical as well as other fields of research in the humanities, social sciences and sciences,
and (4) promote comparative historiographical critique which (a) helps identify continuing research questions for the
field of world history in particular, as well as (b) further global peace and dialogue in relation to varying views of
our ever-increasingly interconnected, interdependent, multicultural, and globalized world and its shared though diverse
and sometimes contested history.
The Uses of Sociology Paul Felix Lazarsfeld 1967
Urban Hacking Günther Friesinger 2014-03-31 Urban spaces became battlefields, signifiers have been invaded, new
structures have been established: Netculture replaced counterculture in most parts and also focused on the everchanging
environments of the modern city. Important questions have been brought up to date and reasked, taking current positions
and discourses into account. The major question still remains, namely how to create culturally based resistance under
the influence of capitalistic pressure and conservative politics. This collection of essays and contributions attempts
to address this question and its implications for different scientific and artistic fields.
Hacking Web Intelligence Sudhanshu Chauhan 2015-04-13 Open source intelligence (OSINT) and web reconnaissance are rich
topics for infosec professionals looking for the best ways to sift through the abundance of information widely
available online. In many cases, the first stage of any security assessment—that is, reconnaissance—is not given enough
attention by security professionals, hackers, and penetration testers. Often, the information openly present is as
critical as the confidential data. Hacking Web Intelligence shows you how to dig into the Web and uncover the
information many don't even know exists. The book takes a holistic approach that is not only about using tools to find
information online but also how to link all the information and transform it into presentable and actionable
intelligence. You will also learn how to secure your information online to prevent it being discovered by these
reconnaissance methods. Hacking Web Intelligence is an in-depth technical reference covering the methods and techniques
you need to unearth open source information from the Internet and utilize it for the purpose of targeted attack during
a security assessment. This book will introduce you to many new and leading-edge reconnaissance, information gathering,
and open source intelligence methods and techniques, including metadata extraction tools, advanced search engines,
advanced browsers, power searching methods, online anonymity tools such as TOR and i2p, OSINT tools such as Maltego,
Shodan, Creepy, SearchDiggity, Recon-ng, Social Network Analysis (SNA), Darkweb/Deepweb, data visualization, and much
more. Provides a holistic approach to OSINT and Web recon, showing you how to fit all the data together into actionable
intelligence Focuses on hands-on tools such as TOR, i2p, Maltego, Shodan, Creepy, SearchDiggity, Recon-ng, FOCA, EXIF,
Metagoofil, MAT, and many more Covers key technical topics such as metadata searching, advanced browsers and power
searching, online anonymity, Darkweb / Deepweb, Social Network Analysis (SNA), and how to manage, analyze, and
visualize the data you gather Includes hands-on technical examples and case studies, as well as a Python chapter that
shows you how to create your own information-gathering tools and modify existing APIs
Digital Forensics with Open Source Tools Cory Altheide 2011-03-29 Digital Forensics with Open Source Tools is the
definitive book on investigating and analyzing computer systems and media using open source tools. The book is a
technical procedural guide, and explains the use of open source tools on Mac, Linux and Windows systems as a platform
for performing computer forensics. Both well-known and novel forensic methods are demonstrated using command-line and
graphical open source computer forensic tools for examining a wide range of target systems and artifacts. Written by
world-renowned forensic practitioners, this book uses the most current examination and analysis techniques in the
field. It consists of 9 chapters that cover a range of topics such as the open source examination platform; disk and
file system analysis; Windows systems and artifacts; Linux systems and artifacts; Mac OS X systems and artifacts;
Internet artifacts; and automating analysis and extending capabilities. The book lends itself to use by students and
those entering the field who do not have means to purchase new tools for different investigations. This book will
appeal to forensic practitioners from areas including incident response teams and computer forensic investigators;
forensic technicians from legal, audit, and consulting firms; and law enforcement agencies. Written by world-renowned
forensic practitioners Details core concepts and techniques of forensic file system analysis Covers analysis of
artifacts from the Windows, Mac, and Linux operating systems
Data Mining Ian H. Witten 2016-10-01 Data Mining: Practical Machine Learning Tools and Techniques, Fourth Edition,
offers a thorough grounding in machine learning concepts, along with practical advice on applying these tools and
techniques in real-world data mining situations. This highly anticipated fourth edition of the most acclaimed work on
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